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Welcome back to the Summer term. Our next Imaginative Learning Project in Y1 and Y2 is Enchanted Woodland
If you go down in the woods today you’re sure of a big surprise! Foxes and badgers, voles and mice, beady-eyed owls in the swaying tree tops. Beneath the leaves are tiny footprints…animal or imp? You decide! Deciduous or Evergreen? What can you find? Can you match a leaf to its tree? Can you match a petal to its flower? Let’s build a den, stick by stick and branch by branch. Or we could make a teeny tiny home for a woodland fairy!
English
Pupils will be creating information books and letters; writing recounts; narratives and instructions. Please support us with reading, by regularly listening to your child read aloud at home.
Maths

Pupils will continue to develop their fluency and reasoning skills through solving problems using all four operations. Please support us at home by learning number bonds and the relevant times tables with your child. 

D&T

Pupils will design and make structures from different materials creating their own boggart designs on trees in our school grounds. 
Science
Pupils will identify and name a variety of common wild and garden plants, including deciduous and evergreen trees. They will describe the basic structure of a variety of common flowering plants, including trees.
Geography

Children will make simple maps and explore features of the local area.
Art and Design

Children will work with natural materials; develop a range of art design techniques and use drawing to share their ideas, experiences and imagination. They will becomes kings and queens of the forest as they make their very own regal head dress.
PSHE

Children will learn how to feel positive and look after the environment.
RE

Children will learn about the Sikh religion and why Sikhs celebrate Guru Nanak today.
PE
Children will learn to play a variety of striking and field games.  Please ensure all items of clothing are clearly named and PE kit is worn on the correct day. 
Important Dates
Monday 19th, Tuesday 20th  April – Parents Consultations via School cloud

Monday 3rd May – Bank holiday school closed

Friday 7th May – Dementia Day (details to follow)

Friday 14th May – Pjamarama Day (details to follow)

Friday 28th May – Mr Fox’s Tea Party ( details to follow)

Monday 7th June – 2nd half of summer term begins

16th July 2021 -  End of School for summer holidays

Other dates may be added during the term.

Thank you for your continued support,

KS1 Team

28th May - Year 1 & 2 Foxes Tea party 
